DIOCESE OF GRAFTON

FACULTY

WHEREAS WE  did lately receive a Petition from The Very Reverend Dr PETER CHARLES CATT Rector
of the Parish of GRAFTON and the Churchwardens of THE CATHEDRAL CHURCH OF
CHRIST THE KING at GRAFTON praying that we would by virtue of our Episcopal
Authority, grant a Faculty for the below-mentioned addition to the Church at GRAFTON

A Chalice 18.8cm high of sterling silver with a Celtic Cross on the base. Given by
Mrs Pauline Moorhead in memory of John Irvine Moorhead.

WHEREAS this addition appears to be fitting and appropriate to be undertaken in THE CATHEDRAL
CHURCH OF CHRIST THE KING at GRAFTON.

NOW THEREFORE, WE, BRUCE JAMES by Divine Providence

ADMINISTRATOR OF GRAFTON do grant this our Facuity and give consent to the
abovementioned proposal.

GIVEN UNDER our hand this ELEVENTH day
of NOVEMBER in the year of our Lord TWO

THOUSAND AND THREE

Registered at the Grafton #
Diocesan Offices on the

day and year mentioned
above, by me




